
Perron Timber Mart has come a long way from 1955 when Phillip 
Perron started the business out of his garage. In 1965, Paul-Emile 
Perron took over the operation from his father and more recently, 
his daughter, Brigitte Perron-Ranger, together with her husband 
Chris, and her brother Ron Perron have been working towards full 
ownership. 

The Perron family is proud that they have been able to continue 
operating this family business  while providing the community with 
the best products available. Their products and services are vast, 
and include paint, lumber, tin, tools, cleaning supplies and many 
others! 

While visiting, we asked what they are known for over their 
competitors. Brigitte’s response came from the words of her father 
“you live with the people you sell to, so be fair, be kind and sell quality”. 
The Perron family notes that providing top notch service is important 
in a small community  as you develop long-term relationships with 
your customers. 

There is a lot of sweat equity that goes into running your own business, 
but Perron-Ranger is convinced that it is worth it. She suggests 
investing in your community, supporting other local businesses and 
giving back to local initiatives. In her words “local returns local”!

Briditte, on behalf of the Perron and Perron-Ranger families would 
like to thank their dedicated and hard-working employees, “we would 
never be able to do this without them”. Perron Timber Mart employs 
9 full-time and 4 part-time employees who are local to the area. 

For more information, please contact Perron Timber Mart at  
705-752-1360.
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